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Qatar-Ukraine Tech & Innovation Committee Launch 
 ​
 
Qatar- Ukraine Business Forum (QUBF) is glad to announce the launch of the Qatar-Ukraine Tech & 
Innovation Committee during Web Summit Qatar 2025, which is aimed at facilitating cooperation in 
technology and innovation between Qatar and Ukraine.  
 
Qatar-Ukraine Tech & Innovation Committee will replicate and extend successful bilateral collaboration 
models  and will focus on the following objectives: 

●​ Fostering cooperation between Qatari and Ukrainian companies, NGOs, and government 
authorities to facilitate cooperation in innovation and technology 

●​ Facilitating leading Ukrainian startups to enter the Qatari marketplace as well as introducing 
Qatari companies to the Ukrainian market’s opportunities 

●​ Acting as a medium for sharing information and knowledge regarding digital transformation, 
Artificial Intelligence (AI), blockchain, fintech, and other technology innovations 

●​ Promoting cooperation for developing joint investment projects and technology partnerships 
between counterparts of the State of Qatar and Ukraine  
 

From Qatar’s side, we are honored for the Committee to be Chaired by Sheikh Mansoor bin Khalifa Al 
Thani, Chairman and founder of MBK Holding, a global ecosystem builder and investor.  
From Ukraine’s side, the Committee is headed by UNIT.City, the first and largest innovation park in 
Ukraine.  
 
The Tech & Innovation Committee acts as a bilateral forum and unites representatives of both Qatari and 
Ukrainian businesses, NGOs, and the government. 
A comprehensive action plan for the year ahead will be established, including workshops, hackathons, 
investment forums, information exchange sessions, and other events.  
 
We look forward to the Committee's official launch during Web Summit Qatar 2025 and to the exciting 
opportunities it will bring to the tech ecosystems of Qatar and Ukraine.  
 
For more information or to get involved in the initiative, please contact daria.revina@qubf.org 
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